Report from the Mayor – July 25

Meetings attended this month;

08.07.25 - *Finance & Strategy meeting;

09.07.25 - Town Council community safety group meeting;

15.07.25 - Youth engagement meeting;

21.07.25 - Meeting with the Heritage Society;

- *Community infrastructure meeting
- *Planning meeting

23.07.25 - Police advocate meeting;

24.07.25 - *Operations committee; 24.07.25 - Cllr John Green attended his final council meeting and I would like to thank him for his 5 years of commitment to the town council. He has proven to be a great councillor and will be sorely missed, i wish him well in his future endeavours.

30.07.25 - Land of Cannan play park official opening; the new play park has been very well received with lots of people of various ages using it.

^{*} Minutes of meetings open to the public are available on our website.